CNETWORK SERVICES

December 15, 2004

VIA EMAIL & U.S. MAIL

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communication Commission
445 12" Street S.W.

Washington, D. C. 20554

Re: Earth Stations E990296, E990297, E990440, E990504
Dear Ms. Dortch:

As per my conversation with Jeanette Spriggs this morning, please accept this, as our
formal request that we wish to relinquish the above-mentioned Earth Station call signs.
These call signs are no longer needed by our company. These call signs were previously
owned by a company that declared bankruptcy. Network Services, LLC purchased
certain assets, which included FCC licenses from the court trustees handling the
bankruptcy. The original paperwork for these call signs was not available and not
forwarded as part of the sale.

We have emailed this letter to Jeanette Spriggs in your office as well. You may reach me
at (310) 615-6553 or via email at Imartinez(@networkservices.net should you have any
questions.
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